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MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    March 2, 2022 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Shuran Parker, Administrative Services Manager 
SUBJECT: Initial Public Hearing to Review Draft Redistricting Maps 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
The District’s consultants at Redistricting Insights will present draft maps 
(ATTACHMENT 1) for Board consideration, so that an initial public hearing can be held 
to discuss draft documents. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving the presentation. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
Not applicable 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Redistricting Insights will review the draft and interactive maps (ATTACHMENT 2) 
options, for Board consideration and discussion.  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
It is recommended that the Board review and discuss the proposed options and provide 
feedback, then open the public hearing to solicit public input on draft documents. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Redistricting Draft Maps 
2. Link to Interactive Maps 

 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  7 
 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/71deecc94/Item0322-7_PHInitialDraftMaps_Attach.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=1tBqEyqmAbHkGnCnBu1waiE5FR71w8H14&usp=sharing

